
 

 

CANCELLATION OF STOCK ACQUIRED 

THROUGH A BUY BACK PROGRAM 
 
 
Public  release – February 17th, 2012 

 
VIRBAC ordinary and extraordinary shareholders’ meeting held on june 28th, 2011, has authorized 
the executive board to initiate a buy back program up to a maximum of 10% of the company’s capital 
stock, with one of the objectives being to reduce the capital by cancelling the shares purchased. 
 
In regard of such program, 256 352 shares have been acquired by the company, representing 2.94% of its 
capital. In accordance with the authorization given to the executive board, these shares have been 
cancelled effective Friday 17th, February 2012 after market close. 
 
 

 

   


